Dear Parents,

We survived the first week of the new year. It was wonderful to see all of their smiling
faces this week. We hope you had a chance to pick up student's new reading materials
today and drop off the books no longer needed. Students will start reading "Stone Fox" on
Tuesday, so if you have not had a chance, please make sure to pick it up on Monday.

Please make sure to check PowerSchool and see if your child has any missing assignments.
We try to grade assignments daily and update PowerSchool daily and it is always updated
by the end of the week. If you see that your child has any missing assignments, go to the
appropriate Google classroom and find the assignment that needs to be completed. And
when they complete one of the assignments, please let us know so that we can grade it.

Due to the possibility of returning to in person learning the week of January 19th, we will
not be having our regularly scheduled 1:1 meetings next week. If your child needs to meet,
please let us know and we will schedule a time. As the start of in person learning gets
closer, look for more information to come about health and safety procedures, supplies and
our schedule.

We appreciate your continued support.

Susan Smith and Valerie Sheehan



